Hello parents!

Your student will soon be taking a Spanish Assessment to determine which class will best suit them for the upcoming school year.  For those unfamiliar with the Spanish program, let me tell you a little about it.  

When learning a language, we believe it is most beneficial for a student to be in a class where he or she will feel most comfortable.  Rather than rush students through higher levels, we believe they will learn more by taking the time to truly grasp the concepts of a particular level before moving ahead.  Classes are designed in a 2-year cycle so that students returning to the same class will be doing different activities and projects while learning and practicing some of the same foundational concepts.  Please keep in mind that we seek to put your child in the most appropriate class while accounting for all scheduling factors.  All movements must be approved by instructors and administration.

For those parents of current and upcoming IS students, please see below for the Spanish schedule for IS students:

IS Matrix Spanish: IS students


Wed/Fri 9:30-10:25

IS Level 1 Spanish with Kimber


Wed/Fri 10:30-11:25

IS Level 2 Spanish with Kimber


Wed/Fri 11:30-12:25

IS Level 3 Spanish with Kimber

For parents of current and upcoming AS students, the schedule will be as follows:

Before School Spanish: AS/Some older IS students with instructor approval


Wed/Fri 7:45-8:25

AS Beginner Spanish with Kimber


Tues/Thurs 7:45-8:25

AS High Beginner Spanish with Kimber


Wed/Fri 7:45-8:25

AS Intermediate Spanish with Nikki


Tues/Thurs 7:45-8:25

AS High Intermediate Spanish with Nikki

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us via e-mail.

Thank you for your continued support for the Spanish program at Logan!

Kimber and Nikki

kimber.strassburger@theloganschool.org 

nikki.knaddison@theloganschool.org
